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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – January 23rd 2024 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Aoife Garrahy 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Paul Dinan 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Michael O’Loughin 

  

Items discussed: 

 

The Board of Management had a meeting on Tuesday 23rd of January.   

 

1. The Chairperson extended a warm welcome to all members of the new Board of 

Management.  

 

2. The Governance Manual for Primary Schools 2023-2027 was presented to each member and 

the Chairperson gave an overview of the role of the Board of Management. 

 

3. Declaration of membership signed by all Board members. 

 

4. Appointment of roles. The various roles within the Board of Management Structure were 

appointed to the Board members at this meeting. 

 

5. Financial report presented. 

 

6. Principal’s report presented. 

 

7. Child Protection Oversight report presented. 
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8. In line with our School Plan the following school policies were updated and ratified by the 

Board:  

  

 Organisational Policies 

- Administration of Medicine.  

- Anti-Bullying. 

 The Board commends the staff for reviewing our school policies. 

 

9. Important maintenance work which took place recently included the painting and electrical 

work for our new Sensory Room which the Board hopes to develop soon.  

 

10. The Board commended Seán Eustace for overseeing the School Photovoltaic Programme. 

Tenders will be sent to the Department of Education in March.  

 

11. The Board expressed their thanks to the Dysart Toonagh water scheme for the provision of 

the water filling station very close to the school grounds and for providing a water bottle to 

all pupils and staff.  

 

12. The Board thanked all the teachers giving of their time to extra-curricular activities and 

wished our pupils well with all their extra-curricular events that are taking place this term.  

 

13. The Board wished our Parents’ Association well with the upcoming Family Fun Bingo 

Fundraiser which will go towards the development of our new Sensory room.  

 

14. On behalf of the Board, Marie wished Noel Kelly well on his appointment to cover Claire 

Cullinan’s Maternity Leave.   

 

15. Denise thanked the school community for their support of the Toonagh Charity walk. The 

walk was very well supported again this year.  

 

16. The next Board meeting will take place later this Term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


